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Ottawa, April 7, 1919.

Gentlemen,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letters of the 26th ultimo and 1st instant, in regard to

tne N. ½ of sec. 19, Tp. 20, Rge. 17, w. 2nd M.

In reply I beg to say that the Department is prepared to

accept the transfer from James Harold Wallis to Erith F. H.

Hoyer of the N. W. £ of sec. 19, upon the understanding

that the arrears of principal and interest, as indicates in

your letter, are paid, upon receipt of which Letters Patent

will be issued to Mr. Hoyer.

As regards the N. E. £ of sec. 19, I would point

out that the sale of this property to Mr. McDougall has been

cancelled, and as Mr. Horn, a returned solder, has parted

with his interest therein, the Department is not disposed

to consider the question of transfer to Mr. Hoyer.

The relinquishments from William Horn forwarded under cover

of your letter of the 1st instant, are herewith returned.

Your obedient Servant,

F.D. McLiam

Assistant Deputy & Secretary.

Messrs. Allen, Gordon & Gordon,

Barristers, etc..

Regina, Sask.
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